INTERNAL MEMO



DATE:

16th March, 2020

TO:

All Students

Dear Students.

RE: HOSTEL CLEARANCE AND TRANSPORT

Following the communication by the Vice Chancellor regarding e-learning option to instruction, all boarding students are required to clear from on-campus hostels by Wednesday 18th March 2020 - 8:00am.

Transport from Athi River to Nairobi will be scheduled as follows:

- Tuesday 17th March, 2020 9:00 am, 11:30am and 3:30pm.
- Wednesday 18th March, 2020 9:00am.

International students are advised to contact the Students Placement and International Relations Officer for guidance.

During this period, students are encouraged to regularly check their official university emails for updates. Let us continue to pray for God's intervention in this matter.

Sincerely,

Dr. Muturi Wachira

Deputy Vice-Chancellor - Finance, Administration and Planning